
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CG Spotlight 
Fly. High. Soar 

Key Dates: 
 
11th March – Parent’s meeting – Year 1 Phonics 
14th March – Kestrels Class Assembly 
12th March – Coffee Morning (More details below) 
13th March – ‘Egglander’ Event - Baines 
21st March – Parrots Class Assembly 
21st March – Non-Uniform Day – Easter treats donation 
24th March – Raffle tickets will go on sale for the Easter Egg Bonanza 
31st March – Rocksteady Concert (More details to follow) 
2nd April - Rocksteady Concert (More details to follow) 
3rd April – Year 3/4 Production – 2.30pm 
4th April - Year 3/4 Production – 9.30am 
4th April – Easter Egg Bonanza! 

4th April – School Closes 
 
 
 

Thank you for your continued support both within and beyond school.  
Stacey Clark | Acting Headteacher | s.clark@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk  

 
 

Edition 384 

Another fantastic week here at Carleton Green.  The children have been 
gearing up all week for World Book Day, that we celebrated today, and 

boy, they did not disappoint!  
 

This week we have been celebrating pancake day in Little Chicks and 
EYFS.  The children have been having great fun making pancakes, using 

the frying pans to toss the pancakes and then the best part, eating 
them. 

 
Year 1/2 have been busy in the outdoor areas, planting bulbs and 

introducing some frogspawn to our pond.  I wonder how many frogs we 
will get this year.  

 
Year 3/4 are in full swing preparing for their Easter production.  I’ve 

spotted children practising their lines in the playground at lunchtimes 
and there is some beautiful singing floating down the corridor as I 

walk by. 
 

Year 5/6 have been enjoying basketball sessions each Monday.  The 
children are then using these skills, at lunchtime, to improve in 

preparation for the following week. 
 
 
 
 

mailto:s.clark@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gymnastic Success 
 

Here we have to of our lovely Year 5 
children, Abigail and Alice, who both 
attended the IGA Sports Acrobatics 

National Finals on Sunday. 
Alice achieved gold with her partner, Amy.   
Abigail achieved silver with her partner, 

bronze with her trio and bronze with her 
group six. 

As you can tell by the huge smiles on both 
the girls faces, they absolutely love what 

they do and it’s always amazing, to me, to 
see what they have achieved.   

 
Well done girls, we are really proud of you 

both! 
  

 

Thank you for your continued support both within and beyond school.  
Stacey Clark | Acting Headteacher | s.clark@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk  

 
 

Stars of the Week 
Yellow Ducklings – Phoneix 
Brown Ducklings – Tobias 
Herons – Dustin 
Robins – Scarlett 
Parrots – Hallie  
Kestrels – Oscar 
Owls – Lily  
Doves – Jack  
Hawks – Elizabeth 
Falcons – Erin 
Eagles – Phoebe  

 

 

 

Coffee Morning 
We will be running a coffee morning on Wednesday 12th 

March, from 9.15am. This will be an opportunity for you to 
come and chat with myself and Mrs Crooks about what we 

can offer in school. There will be resources available for 
SEND, support that we can give to families and the 

programmes we run in school to build on friendships, look 
at bereavement and much more. 

  We will provide tea, coffee, biscuits and a listening ear.  
Just pop along and have a chat! 
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Thank you for your continued support both within and beyond school.  
Stacey Clark | Acting Headteacher | s.clark@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk  

 
 

Football 

On Tuesday, we sent along some of our children to a 
girl only football event that took place at Poolfoot.  

The children took part in a range of events including 
penalty shootout, football darts, and ‘Top Bins’ Guru.  

They then moved into groups where Year 1 and 2 
participated in a Disney inspired football festival and 
Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 were involved a range of football 

challenges and some friendly football games. 

The children had a great time and were amazing 
ambassadors for the school. 

Well done girls! 
  
 

 

Another contender for our World 
Book Day Challenge. 

Looking for the most unusual places 
to read, Hugh and Eric have 

succeeded.  A blustery day on what 
looks like the sand dunes. 

 

 

Acro Success 
 

Here we have Lily, one of 
our very talented Year 6 

children, after winning the 
National Acro Trio, last 

Sunday.  She has also been 
asked to join the National 

IGA Gymnastics Squad. 
 

What an achievement!  
 

 Well done Lily! 
 

Carleton Green’s Fishkeeper Fry 
For the past 6 weeks, Robins Class under the very watchful eye of Mrs 
Hicks have been participating in a programme to introduce children 
to fish and how to look after them.  The children have had to set up 
the tank, test the PH levels and begin to introduce new inhabitants 

to the tank.   We have cherry shrimp, platies and nerite snails.  I 
think you will agree, it is looking very smart in our entrance hall. 
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World Book Day 2025 

My favourite day of the school year and Carleton Green you did not disappoint!  From Willy Wonka 
to Amanda Thripp, Princesses, footballers and even an actual book, the costumes have been amazing.  

Please enjoy the many pictures that follow of our wonderful children enjoying the day. 

 

Thank you for your continued support both within and beyond school.  
Stacey Clark | Acting Headteacher | s.clark@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk  
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Thank you for your continued support both within and beyond school.  
Stacey Clark | Acting Headteacher | s.clark@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk  
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Thank you for your continued support both within and beyond school.  

Stacey Clark | Acting Headteacher | s.clark@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk  
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Netball Success 
 

Here we have 
our netball 
team, Molly, 

Arthur, Jaxon, 
Mia, Abi, Evie, 

Amy and 
Isabella, who 
went along to 

Breck on 
Monday 

evening to take 
part in a 

netball match.  
The team 
played 

amazingly and 
came away with 

an 8 – 7 win. 
 

 Well done guys, 
you are 

superstars! 
 

Thank you for your continued support both within and beyond school.  
Stacey Clark | Acting Headteacher | s.clark@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk  
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